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Police investigate theft from vehicle

	Caledon OPP are currently investigating the theft of a Ford pick-up truck from a car dealership in town.

Police report they were dispatched Nov. 12 to a dealership on Regional Road 50 in Bolton at about 1:30 p.m. Employees reported

that a black 2010 Ford F-150 pick-up truck with a dealership plate of 355DPZ had just been stolen.

According to witnesses, the suspect attended the business to inquire about trucks for sale. After exiting the business, the suspect then

stole an unattended pick-up from the parking lot and fled. A witness reported a black Ford F-150 being driven erratically from the

dealership on Regional Road 50.

The suspect is described as white male, in his early 20s, with black Nike sweatpants, black Nike shoes, black hoodie with a white

undershirt, and a black flat brimmed baseball cap with no specific emblem on the front, although there is a silver sticker on the top

brim. He was wearing glasses with a one-inch chin beard that does not come over his upper lips, reddish ginger hair and blue eyes.

He is approximately five feet 10 with a slim build.

Police believe the suspect may have been on foot in the Bolton area prior to the theft and are asking anyone who may have seen him

or anyone with information about this theft to contact them at 905-584-2241 or the Provincial Communications Centre at

1-888-310-1122.
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